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PUBLISHERS OF THE 
"THE MCGILL NEWS"

McGill University. Montreal 

Phone Marquette 9181

January 30, 1930.

General Sir Arthur Currie, 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 
McGill University,

Dear Sir Arthur:

tehalf
ially the Montreal Branch of It, to thank you for your eloquent 
last nl^T 6 f6CtlVe address* which you gave at our entertainment

, ,, , . 0n sides this speech was received
bj, the graduates with marked enthusiasm, and with inward real­
ization of the problems confronting the University.

Sincerely yours,

GJW Executive Secretary.
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